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24th December 2023



In the Nursery 
class the 

children have 
developed their 
own ideas and 

made links 
between their 

thinking.



We hope you enjoy your Christmas cake! 

Watch the children enjoying the process! 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1736775654060745207

https://twitter.com/i/status/1736775654060745207


Year 1 were busy making mangers following their
successful singing after 'Christmas in Song'



Year 3 had a wonderful time creating
a Christmas table centre piece. 

Thank you to our helpers who helped the 
children with their masterpieces.



Coming along nicely.



How amazing do these look? The children really enjoyed making these.



A busy week in Reception! 
The children have enjoyed lots 

of different activities!



The children have enjoyed taking part in 
the Christmas in Song festivities and 
have participated in lots of Christmas 

crafts and activities. 



They are excited about the changes 
in their classroom, 

ready for their return.



Year 4 Bonifacio has been 
getting into the Christmas 
Spirit by preparing some 

Christmas biscuits!



Christmas 
has arrived 

in Year 4 
Bonifacio!!



Thank you for 
sharing your 
birthday with 

all your friends. 
A lovely gift to 
the school to 

mark your 
special day! 

Who will read 
it first?



Year 6 Shakespeare ended the day with a collective act of worship. The children took some time out to think about how 
we can welcome the Holy Spirit into our lives, especially at this busy time.



A huge thank you to all 
who donated to our 

Reverse Advent calendar. 
Two large trolleys were 

delivered to 
Feed Up, Warm Up 

on Monday.

Well done, 
St Vincent De Paul!

You are amazing!!!



Our travelling figurines are back at St Vincent de Paul.
We hope you enjoyed welcoming them into your homes.



How amazing were all the children at Christmas in Song?
A huge thank you to everyone who popped some money 

in our collection buckets at the end. 
We raised £247.23!

Wishing you all 
a very Merry Christmas 
from all the PSA team

A huge thank you too to everyone who supported our tombola 
event on Friday afternoon and to our wonderful team of

 Year 6 volunteers who did a fantastic job.
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